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Comments: Greetings, I would like to see GB-PW-08 and GB-PW-INT-01 allow for over the snow motorized

travel. During the winter months the conflict between animals and motorized use in these areas is almost non

existent. Animals migrate to lower elevations because of the snow depth. These areas had been historically open

to over the snow motorized use. 

Snowmobiles create the least impact to the environment because all the traces will melt away in the spring. 

Please allow over the snow motorized use in these areas and other roadless areas where the terrain and

conditions  would not impact wildlife or the environment. Keep Montana lands open all to enjoy. 


